
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Killalea Reserve News Thursday, 26 March 2020 MEDIA STATEMENT 

Reflections Holiday Parks Responds to  
Yesterday’s NSW Public Health Order Now in Place 

 
In this rapidly changing COVID-19 landscape, Reflections Holiday Parks will be restricting 
access to their 37 holiday parks from midnight tonight, in line with yesterday’s 
announcement from the NSW Government to close caravan parks and camping grounds. 
 
The NSW Minister for Health and Medical Research, The Hon. Brad Hazzard, MP, has now 
confirmed the NSW position and made an Order under the Public Health Act 2010 which 
bans mass gatherings, places restrictions on other gatherings and requires the closure of 
caravan parks and camping grounds.  
 
Prohibited activities and venues will apply from midnight tonight (26 March 2020). 
 
The Minister directs that caravan parks and camping grounds must not be open to 
members of the public except for the purposes of: 

i) Accommodating permanent residents of the caravan park or camping ground or other 
persons who have no other place of permanent residence, and 

ii) Allowing visitors to visit persons referred to in (i) 
 
This means: 
• Permanent residents and park workers whose home is in the park can stay  
• Permanent residents’ visitors will be allowed with some restrictions 
• Travellers already in the park with no other permanent residence will be allowed to 

stay 

 

Reflections is actively monitoring Covid-19 updates from the Australian Government 
Department of Health and will keep communities, guests and media updated via its web 
site at www.reflectionsholidayparks.com.au, Facebook or via public/media 
announcements. 
 
Reflections Holiday Parks CEO Steve Edmonds said park teams were working around the 
clock to ensure compliance with Government and industry direction.  “Nothing is more 
important than beating this virus and keeping people safe,” Mr Edmonds said. 
 

                                                                            #Ends# 
 

Contact Kimberly Rigby, 0418 383 296  
At present, key resources have been directed towards monitoring and responding to the 
current environment.  Replies to media queries relating to COVID-19 will be limited to 
operational changes made in response to Government requirements. 

http://www.reflectionsholidayparks.com.au/
https://hk.t.hubspotemail.net/e2t/c/*W98WP_v2Hvy3ZW1pRm6_4dmbRW0/*W6twzsS5fylSRN81VQBj42BpY0/5/f18dQhb0SbTZ8XJ9RdN9b-ldxHyjJqMRJd2YRJgRgN3hHhcDXL0jYVnQ9Qq8--HBkW8_1hFG32WXVJW6B40j34dQ1q2W7LbTBk2Mn9WVW52J0-31ShW8GVpSLlF568j4ZW2MTPSp8W2c9WW32CQ2l8jxMNSW1Vx3W43CPQ_BW5D8zFF2lhx-kW5DFWr25mKjF6W3m2fRZ8Hr_PDW7d094f6G7FblW4DFfS36Rrg0TW2q67y41p7zvyW7YRhGj1cpxFXW3S-8mL3L2Kd1W4XYYXG73WGJhW7mSc3h7fRDjSVPV6nk4TDjD0W5PQwTN6nxWfwW2hjmHS1qJjmnN8yrKfWGsZJBW64bmcG6bnSRbN7cvmtRXNrzNN73RXKKd7tg1W8KrT-K4WYf8lW42fXGM3Tp9GNW8lGnl62TcyLRN45Ly2MkwRL8W8hyc427t5DMXW7pV2xG7p86MYW4fb7YS9bQQygW8lNz-x2_Qdj1W24RqJ85_kZ2qW1HfTWc8qKV_7W5nVRQ_2jg654W3MGnxX55W9xWW7D2lCM3wPByYW3wqsnR46ph34111

